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From: Information Governance
Sent: 14 February 2020 12:02
To: ‘request-643486-65fb06ab@whatdotheyknow.com’
Subject: Freedom of Information Request - RFI 33430

Dear Ms Pemberton,
| am writing regarding your request for information, which was received on 5 February 2020.

To assist the Trust in providing you with a relevant and accurate response please clarify the following:-

¢ Do you wish to know the agencies currently supplying Nurses only and or HCA’s ? (actually
filling bank shifts)

Or
o Do you wish to know who are on the framework to supply ( not all framework agencies are
supplying)

The Information Governance Department is happy to receive your feedback by email or please contact us directly on
the telephone number below.

Kind regards

Jane McCormick

Information Governance Assistant

Information Governance Team

028 91512019

Email:- informationgovernance@setrust.hscni.net




